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Article 29: Children have the right to develop their personality and talents to the full. 

16
th

 May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

I am writing to share some staffing updates with you. Our lovely inclusion leader, Mrs 

Hardwicke, is expecting her second baby in the autumn term. I will share our plans to cover Mrs 

Hardwicke's inclusion role later in the year. Mrs West, one of our Lions' class teachers, is also 

expecting her second baby in the autumn term. I am sure that you will join me congratulating 

them both on their fantastic news. 

  

Sadly, I also need to share the news that Mrs Gould, one of our amazing EYFS Teaching 

Assistants, will be leaving us on the 26
th 

May. Mrs Gould has secured an exciting position at BCP 

within the Early Help team, and I am sure that you will all agree, what an absolutely fantastic 

asset she will be! It is really positive news to the children in our community, but sad news for our 

school, as she is simply fabulous and will be greatly missed by everyone. Having worked here for 

18 years, I know that Mrs Gould has not made this decision easily and is very sad to be leaving 

us.  

  

Mrs Young, one of our fantastic Teaching Assistants that works in EYFS and Year 2, will be 

retiring later this term. Mrs Young's last day will be 7
th

July. Mrs Young has also worked at our 

schools for an incredible 18 years and she will start her retirement by travelling around the world 

with her family. Mrs Young will be greatly missed - she has definitely earnt a relaxing 

retirement and we look forward to hearing about her travelling! 

  

We are currently advertising for additional teaching assistants, so I will update you when we 

have successfully recruited. 

 

Yours faithfully  

  

 

 

Mrs Palmer 

Headteacher 
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